Maintenance notice:
Due to maintenance on the SPP EMS system on 4/28/08 some of the automated validations will not be available for a period of time. From 1600 CDT until the system returns to normal (approximately 1830) SPP will only review requests that are of a one hour, next hour nature. 

Thanks in advance for your cooperation and understanding in this matter.

SPP Tariff Administration

